
 

 

 

 

 
 

Parliamentary Standing Committee  
of Public Accounts 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

25 June 2020 
 

Inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s response 
to COVID -19  

 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts Inquiry into the 
Tasmanian Government’s economic and health expenditure response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic will be conducting its first public hearing on Monday 29 
June 2020 from 9:000 – 10:30 am. 
 
The Committee will hear from the Premier, Hon Peter Gutwein MP, 
accompanied by Treasury Secretary Tony Ferrall and Chief of Staff Andrew 
Finch.   
 
The hearing will be broadcast over the Parliament website. 
 
The Inquiry Terms of Reference are attached below. 
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FURTHER INFORMATION:  Ivan Dean MLC – 0417 364 375 
 
 

 

 



 

 

	

	

PARLIAMENTARY	STANDING	COMMITTEE	OF	PUBLIC	ACCOUNTS	

 

Inquiry	into	the	Tasmanian	Government’s	response		

to	the	COVID‐19	pandemic	

 

Inquiry	Terms	of	Reference	

 

 

To inquire into and regularly report upon the Tasmanian Government’s response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic with particular regard to: 

 
1. the timeliness and efficacy of the Government’s economic response 

including stimulus funding and targeted financial support 
programs/payments; 

 
2. health expenditure with specific reference to preparation and response to 

the COVID-19 pandemic; 
 
3. the impact, progress and outcome of the Government’s economic 

recovery plan for Tasmania; and 
 
4. any other matter incidental thereto. 

 


